
NCC-034308-18 Special needs allocation 

 

 

I would like to request to know how many responses you had to your consultation on how 

you were going to allocate hours to individual children for 2019 onwards. I would like to see 

these responses and then from that how you decided to allocate what to which children. 

  

Also as I have been through the appeals process I would like to get a copy of the form that the 

assessors have to tick against when you have the phone conversation with the appeals team 
 
Dear Requester, 

  
In order to direct to correct department, could you provide me with further details. Which 
consultation are you referring to and do you know which area of the Local Authority dealt with this. 

  
Kind Regards 

 

The consultation was called SEND/review and took place by Nottinghamshire county council 

from the middle of October 2017 for 8 weeks. Councillor Phillip Owen of the childrens and 

young people services committee may have headed it I believe.  Also the sheet for appeals 

will come from what the call Resource allocation system for the allocation of short breaks 

allocation for children with special needs 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent Freedom of information request, please see attached. 
 
We trust this resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 

 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

